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Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Monday, August 1, 2016 

 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, August 1, 
2016, at 4:00 p.m., at Hustisford Jr./Sr. High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present: Dave Strysick; School Board President and Committee Chairperson; John Bohonek, board member; Mike Gerlach, 
Director of Financial Services; Kris Roeseler, Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds; Heather Cramer, Superintendent of 
Schools; Clint Selle, Bray Associates; and Tony Maas, Maas Brothers Construction. 
 
Old Business: 
 

 Update from Kris Roeseler: Kris Roeseler updated the committee on a number of projects that he and his staff have 
completed and continue to work on. He also discussed the bids received for water heater replacement at the Jr./Sr. 
High. 

 
New Business: 

 

 Discussion of Potential Referendum Question for Facilities Improvement:  Potential projects were discussed 

as well as various updates within the projects.  The committee discussed which mechanical issues and updates 

would be considered for the potential referendum.  There was discussion around the referendum question as well, 

clarifying what was being asked and reviewing provided language. 

 

 

 


